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Date: 10-10-2022 Gyan Bharati School

Saket, New Delhi

Name of the Event: Newsletter Inauguration

Class: Primary Classes

Teacher In-charge: Hema Kewalramani, Zehra Mahdi, Jagdish Kohli, Neha Sharma

Reflections:

The inauguration of the first newsletter of Gyan Bharati School, Saket, of the primary department was held on 10th
October. The newsletter comprised of information on all the events held in the primary department. Children's experiences
and reflections were a major part of the newsletter. The newsletter was inaugurated by our respected Director, Ms. Lata

Vaidyanathan and Principal, Ms. Jyoti Saxena.
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